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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
For the study of Elie Wiesel’s Night, the entire tenth grade class will be participating in an in-
school field trip called “All Night in A Day” on Thursday, February 24, 2022. Students will 
display exhibits that they have created based on their research of the Holocaust, and together 
we will read Night in its entirety.  In order to make this a memorable experience, teachers and 
staff will be a part of “All Night in a Day” by reading a section of the book or by volunteering their 
free periods to support students and to see their work.   
 
On Thursday, February 24th, students will be excused from their classes and will spend the 
entire day in the high school auditorium. Students will be informed that they will be responsible 
for all work that they miss on that day. We are asking students to bring a bag lunch on that 
day. If your child cannot bring a bag lunch for any reason, please contact your child’s English 
teacher immediately so alternate arrangements can be made. In the case of a delay or a snow 
day on 2/24, then our assembly will take place on Friday, 2/25. 
 
Thank you for your support! We hope this will be a rewarding and enriching literary experience. 
For additional information, please check out the “All Night in A Day” link on Mrs. Chyla’s 
webpage. If you have any questions, please contact Meghann Chyla at 
mchyla@cornwallschools.com or contact your student’s English teacher. 
 

         Sincerely, 
 

         The CCHS English department 
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